Federation of Broomball Associations of Ontario

September 20, 2025

To whom it may concern,

This letter is to verify that isa
registered non-paid volunteer with Seaforth Junior Broomball as a
Coach. As per the Federation of Broomball Associations of Ontario’s
requirements, and as a result of their direct contact and dealsing with
individuals who are under 18 years of age, they must obtain a
Vulnerable Sector Criminal Record Check to participate.

In this position, this individual will be in a direct position of authority and
one-on-one situations with members of the vulnerable sector in change
rooms and over the course of events at travel tournaments.

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours in the Sport of Broomball,

Lesley Squibb
F.B.A.O. President

Lesley Squibb | President
lesley.squibb@ontariobroomball.ca



